
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to Fourth Grade!  Fourth grade is a busy year with many supplies that 
need to be replenished throughout the year.  With your help, our students will 
be prepared and ready to learn when they walk through the EMC lobby and 
into their new classrooms in August.  Below is a list of items that we would 
appreciate students having on the first day of school: 

2 folders – 1 for homework and 1 for morning work 

1 box of Pencils (wooden) 

1 Expo marker for whiteboard 

Erasers 

3 wide-ruled one subject notebooks (green, red, and blue) 

If you would like to contribute any of the following to our class, it would be 
much appreciated! 

Tissues 

Post-It Notes (3x3 or larger)  

Extra Expo markers 

Glue sticks 

Markers, crayons, or colored pencils 


